Than gui Quy Trudng,

Cubi cung chung ta di binh yén vé véi gia dinh sau nhiéu ngay phuc vu tai trai truong.
Xin quy Truong cho toi gui 161 hoi tham dén gia dinh quy Truong. Trong qua trinh cua
Khoa, chic chin s& co nhleu khuyét diém, c4 nhan t6i ¢ thé c6 nhing quyét dinh khong
hai long quy Trudng... rat mong quy Trudng vi cong tac chung co thé bo qua cho.

V6i 14 thu nay, T6i giri dén quy Trudng 16i cam on chan thanh nhat khi cac Trudng da
dong gdp cong stc ciia minh cho trai Tung Nguyén VI ciia Thé Ky 21 tai trai truong
Goshen, Virginia tir 19 thang 6 dén 25 thang 6 ndm 2010 duoc thanh céng mic du voi
thoi tiét khic nghiét, phuong tién khong duoc thuan tién. ..

Chung ta vira tir Trai truong Tung Nguyén VI tré vé, chi vai tudn nira mot s quy Trudng
s cung toi tham du trai Hop Ban Hudng Dao Hoa Ky mirng 100 nam thanh lap, chung ta
lai ¢6 dip phuc vu Phong trao qua céc vai trd trong trai Hop Ban, rit mong quy Trudng co
nhiéu strc khoe dé c6 thé phuc vu that tdt.

Chuc quy Trudng va gia dinh gip nhiéu may man.

Thén 4i va Bét tay trai quy Trudng.

Ly Nhat Hui
Khoéa Truéng WR-TN-06
Tung Nguyén VI

Dear TN6 Staff,

Finally, we’ve made it home to our families after spending so many days at camp! Please
send my regards and my heartfelt thanks to each of your family members, who allowed
me to borrow you for so long. I’m sure that not all of my decisions during the course
were in accord to all of your beliefs and feelings, but I thank you for supporting them as I
believe that every one of my decisions during course supported my personal vision. With
this letter, I hope to convey my deepest appreciation for your time and your efforts while
serving as staff to make Tung Nguyén VI, Wood Badge for the 21* Century, at Goshen,
Virginia, from June 19 through June 25, 2010, a complete success despite the weather,
long travels, etc...

Now that we have returned home from Tung Nguyén VI, several of us will meet again in
a few weeks time at the BSA National Jamboree to celebrate 100 years of Scouting.
We’ll have the opportunity to serve the Scouting movement once again, though in a
variety of staff positions at the Jamboree. I wish you health and success in your
endeavors at the Jamboree.

Once again, thank you, to you and your families, for being a part of my vision.
Yours in Scouting,
Hui Ly

Scoutmaster, WR-TN-06
Tung Nguyén VI



